
Alloway Township Environmental Commission 
Regular Meeting Minutes 

May 9, 2016 
 

Attendees: Joe Mahar, Chris Gilbert, Craig Kane, Autumn Angelus, Frank 
Ponti & Aaron Warren 
Absent: Anne Sullivan 
 
Meeting Called To Order at 7:39pm. 
 
April minutes were approved as read (Motion by CK, 2nd by CG). 
 
Correspondence & Announcments: 
William and Mary Peacock two LOIs - question of wetland boundaries at B38 
L18.01 and B38 L18.03. 
FWW GP8 (house additions not to exceed 750ft2) - Robert Hawkins notification.  
Extension of current Individual Permit for SCIA B8 L1 to establish wetlands 
boundaries or to conduct regulated activities. 
 
Discussion- 

Old business: 

• Farm of 581 - JM to visit at a later time. 

• Article in newspaper regarding Zika 
o AA went over the school presentations about mosquitoes. 

 
New business: 

• FP discussed kestrel boxes that he noticed near his house and on other 
properties.  Natural Lands Trust put them up and are working with the 
Boy Scouts.  This may be a good networking opportunity for ATEC 
because the person heading the project has a history with a member of 
the ATEC. 

• Planning Board:   
o May planning board meeting cancelled.  There may be apps 

upcoming. 
o Went over the Annual Report written by JM.   
o Next month we’ll review the poster and essay contest entries. 

 
Meeting adjourned at 9:06 pm. (Mot. FP, 2nd: AW) 
 


